
 

 

To: Whom it may concern  

Date: 18th Sep 2014 

Dear all,  

Please note that Supreme Components International is our authorized lighting partner for led drivers in 

Singapore.   

Thank you. 

  

____________________ 

Jolene Tan 

Key Account Manager 

Philips Lighting Singapore 

620A Lorong 1 Toa Payoh, TP3 Level 3, 

Singapore 319762 

 

 


